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Dennis Bernard S. Sumaylo

From: Anti-Red Tape Authority
Sent: Tuesday, 2 November 2021 9:47 am
To: jrgcayabo@gmail.com
Cc: Complaints Action Center
Subject: Re: Inquiry

Categories: Records

Dear Sir/Ma'am, 
  
Good day! 
  
Thank you for messaging the Anti-Red Tape Authority. This serves as your acknowledgement 
letter. 
  
Please be informed that we are copy furnishing the relevant ARTA division in this 
acknowledgement. 
  
Depending on the nature of your concern, the relevant ARTA division will reply accordingly. For 
further information, you may contact them directly. 
  
To keep updated, check our website arta.gov.ph and please like us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/ARTAPh or follow us on Twitter and Instagram at @artagovph 
  
Thank you. Stay safe. 
  
  
Best, 
  
Anti-Red Tape Authority 
 
 

From: ARTA Website <artagovph.website@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 7:23 PM 
To: Anti-Red Tape Authority <info@arta.gov.ph> 
Subject: Inquiry  
  

Name John Rey G. Cayabo 

Email Address jrgcayabo@gmail.com 

Subject Inquiry 

Message 

Good evening. I would like to clarify if this case can be complained to non 
compliance of RA 11032.  
Last August 7, 2021, I sent an email to DENR Mimaropa Regional Director, 
stating my request and concerns. On August 27, 2021, Regional Director 
isuued a memo for DENR-CENRO Roxas, Palawan and PENRO-Palawan to 
conduct a fact finding investigation and submit a report regarding my request 
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and concern within 7 days and in compliance to RA 11032. However, until now 
there is still no clear result for my request after more than two months of 
consistent follow-up. As per DENR Regional Office Enforcement Division, 
CENRO Roxas, Palawan was still unable to submit report despite of the 
prescribed period given that is why they cannot make any decision on my 
request. 

--- 
This e-mail was sent from the form 'Contact Us' on the Anti-Red Tape Authority's website 


